
We believe in order for children to be successful in a learning

environment and for classroom settings to flow smoothly, potty-

training is a necessity. An admissions requirement for LCA’s Preschool

Program is that each student be potty-trained by the first day of

school. “Potty-trained” simply means that your child has obtained

control of bodily functions and has achieved independence in usage of

the restroom. Diapers or pull-ups are no longer part of their attire,

even at rest time.

We understand at the beginning of the school year, an occasional

accident may occur. However, due to the orientation of our school

being an educational facility, and adherence to state regulations, if a

child is soiled or heavily wet, parents will be called to come and pick up

the student. 

If parents are called on a routine basis, and it is evident that the child

has regressed in his or her potty-training, the preschool director and

principal will schedule a meeting with the parents to review the child’s

continued enrollment. 

 LCA Preschool Director
 (859) 422-5716

Questions?
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